
Walton County Board of Commissioners 
Facilities/Risk Mgmt. Dept. 

 

 

303 South Hammond Dr. 

Suite 97 

Monroe, GA  30655 

(770) 267-1401 

 

TO: Rhonda Hawk County Clerk / Purchasing Director 

 

FROM: Hank Shirley 

 

Date: May 26, 2022 

 

RE:  Agricultural Extension Office Bid 

 

Ms. Hawk, 

 

It is my recommendation that the Board of Commissioners accept the negotiated low bid 

of $875,892 from Bon Building Services Inc. to build the Agricultural Extension Office 

Building. As you are aware, we have bid this project twice and this is the most favorable 

bid we have received. Bon Building Services Inc. experience and qualifications have 

been verified to the County’s satisfaction. 

 

 

Hank Shirley, Director 

Facilities/Risk Mgmt. Dept. 


